Subject: FW: Renters Commission

From: Cozine

Sent: Wednesday, December 7, 2022 3:56 PM

To: Vander Lugt, Kristen <KVanderLugt@a2gov.org>
Subject: Re: Renters Commission

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow
directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Hello Ms. Vander Lugt,

Thank you for following up. Yes, CM Radina is correct. | will be resigning from my positions so as to allow for someone
with more availability to present on the commission.

Any assistance you can provide would be greatly appreciated!

--Cozine

Be Well and, when you can, be of Service.

We acknowledge that this country would not exist if it wasn't for the free, enslaved labor of Black people. We honor the
legacy of the African diaspora, and the legacy of Black life, knowledge, and skills stolen due to violence and white
supremacy. Black lives matter.

On Wed, Dec 7, 2022 at 11:24 AM Vander Lugt, Kristen <KVanderLugt@a2gov.org> wrote:

>

> Hi Commissioner Welch,

>

>

>

> | hope this email finds you well! CM Radina mentioned that you may be resigning from your position on the Renters
Commission- so I'm following up on that. Let me know if that’s the case and | can help with the process.
>

>

>

> Thank you!

>

>

>

> Kristen

>

>

>

> Kristen Vander Lugt, Office Manager (she/her/hers)



>
> Ann Arbor City Clerk's Office | Guy C. Larcom City Hall |301 E. Huron,
> 2nd Floor - Ann Arbor - MI - 48104

>

> Direct dial (734) 794-6140 Ext. 41404

>

> kvanderlugt@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org

>

> Sign up for the City of Ann Arbor Automatic Absent Voter List Here

>

>





